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CareRight prevents you from running a statutory report within the current month. Due to a nuance
with time zones, you need to wait until 12pm EST on the first of the month before running the report
for the previous month.

So, if you want to run the report for admissions for November 2017, the earliest you can run this
report is 12pm EST on December 1st 2017.


